
 

 
 HM GOVERNMENT OF GIBRALTAR 

PRESS OFFICE 
No.6 Convent Place 

Gibraltar  
Tel:20070071; Fax: 20043057 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

 
 

No: 719/2012 
 
Date: 1st November 2012 
 

HMGOG not considering New Town Development 
 

The story on a New Town Development in today’s edition of Panorama reflects a proposal 
put to HMGOG, some months back, which is not being progressed by the Government 
and which actually conflicts with other Government projects.  
 
HMGOG is not considering any support or contribution to the project or any similar project 
or reclamation. 


